BITCHELL LIREARY

BEECROFT - CHELTENHAM CIVIC TRUST P.O. BOX 31, BEECROFT. N.S.W. 2119.

BULLETIN 4-85

NOVEMBER

25th NOVEMBER, 1985

PRESIDENT BILL GREENHALGH

SECRETARY KEITH DAVIDSON

GENERAL MEETING

WEDNESDAY 11th DECEMBER

8 pm

CNR BEECROFT & COPELAND RDS

BEECROFT

THE MARIE BYLES FILM

'A SINGULAR WOMAN'

WILL BE SCREENED

This is our regular end-of-year get together and as in previous years a donation will be requested to cover the cost of New residents. Any surplus will be donated to charity. Their neighbours.

REGISTERED BY AUSTRALIA POST PUBLICATION NO NBH5324

One may only guess as to why the installation of the Copeland Road lights has been repeatedly delayed.

Perhaps it was the widening of Copeland Road (now dropped), the Traffic Plan for Beecroft Centre (where

EPPING BYPASS

The Department of Main Roads has advised the State Member for Eastwood, Mr.J.Clough, that a detailed design of the bypass is progressing. The proposed route is between York Street, Epping and Pennant Hills Road. West Pennant Hills Road. Pennant Hills Road, West Pennant Hills. No decision on funding priority has been made.

NIEGHBOURHOOD WATCH

Recent press reports have indicated the role of Neighbourhood Watch in reducing the crime rate in the in reducing the crime rate in the northern suburbs. interested in starting a group and wish a notice displayed in The Trust notice board please contact wish a notice displayed in The spencer Trust notice board, please contact the Publicity Officer, Spencer Bough on 8698142

BACKYARD FIRES - A TOTAL BAN ?

Some councils have proclaimed a total ban on backyard fires. Obviously there are arguments for and against such a ban. The Committee would like to know your views on this subject for possible future discussion.

PENNANT HILLS PARK

Slow progress is being made towards a Plan of Management for Pennant Hills Park. Hornsby Council has called a plan of Management for Pennant of a plan. Several tenders have been submitted and Council is

MEMBERSHIP

We are pleased to report a 59% increase in membership this year, indicating an increased interest among residents in maintaining the village atmosphere and charm of Because (2). village atmosphere and charm of Beecroft/Cheltenham. The Trust needs continued membership growth to achieve greater influence in

Subscriptions for 1986 are due from 1st January, and we urge present benefit to renew their membership and resider the members to renew their membership, and non members to consider the benefits of joining. Members will find the date to which their subcriptions are paid printed on the total formula of their subcriptions are paid printed on the top left hand corner of their address labels.

BEECROFT-CHELTENHAM CIVIC TRUST Name....

MEMBERSHIP

·····Telephone....

Annual Subscriptions

Financial Workship - \$6.00 Adult membership - \$3.50 Financial year commences 1st January Receipts will not be issued unless requested

Post to: The Treasurer, P.O. Box 31, Beecroft,